
 

  Celebrating 60 Years of Advocacy! 

The National Association of Federal Retirees is the largest advocacy organization 
representing active and retired members of the federal public service, Canadian Armed 
Forces, RCMP and retired federally appointed judges, as well as their partners and 
survivors.  

The Association has been involved in several successful advocacy initiatives over the 
last 60 years, including: increased pensions of retired civil servants and their 
dependents, full indexing of pensions, pension income spitting, survivor pension option 
for retirees who marry after retirement and an increase in the Public Service and 
Canadian Forces Supplementary Death Benefit. As the pensioner representative of the 
Public Service Health Care Plan Partners Committee, the Association also puts forward a 
joint recommendation to the Treasury Board on updates to the PSHCP.  

As the Association moves into 2023, our advocacy work continues to focus on our four 
priorities: retirement income security, a national seniors strategy, veteran well-being and 
pharmacare. The Association works at the federal and provincial levels, with volunteers 
and members across the country getting involved for an even greater impact.  

Advocating for improved retirement for all Canadians is fundamental to our mission. The 
Association advocates for governments at all levels to work together to reform older 
adult care and implement national standards for long-term and home care. This is part 
of a comprehensive national seniors strategy that includes contacting members of 
Parliament, demanding that governments address the problems in long-term and home 
care once and for all, ensuring equitable and quality care for all Canadians. 

For more information about the many benefits of membership or to join this strong 
national association, please visit federalretirees.ca/join.   

Our strength is our membership! 
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